REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, December 12, 1991 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were approved from the meeting held on November $14,\ 1991.$

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to approve the Burick subdivision.

The subdivisions of Currie and Houk were not approved due to the lack of a perk test.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to adopt Resolution to approve the modifications for the 1989 and 1990 CDBG program.

Chief Anthony DeCarbo gave the police report.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to allocate 18 sewer credits to Allied Human Services.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to approve the following payments for the water project:

Baker Contracting: \$257,342.69 Suska Contracting: \$95,197.07

Joanne McBride, Lawrence County Tourist Promotion Agency, gave a presentation concerning the agency.

Dale Currie introduced Mr. David Dice, the newly elected auditor to the Board.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Ronald Golba to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary-Treasurer